COURSE EXAMINATIONS

In many classes, formal examinations at midsemester and at the end of
each semester are given on the dates indicated on the college calendar.
In addition, individual instructors give examinations in their courses at
various times during the semester. The results of these exams, and other
major assignments, give students the chance to gauge their progress

in their courses. If you have any questions about your work in any of
your courses, you should talk with your instructor. If you have concerns
about your overall progress, you can make use of a variety of resources,
including the Office of the Registrar, the Center for Student Success,
Student Development and Campus Life and others.
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